
 

THURSDAY, MAY 26TH  
DUAL LANGUAGE PARENT 

INFORMATIONAL SESSION 

K-5th Grade Dual Language Informational Session 

This informational session is intended for parents interested in the 

Dual Language program and for parents of current Dual Language 

students at Gator Run Elementary. We will provide you with 

information on bilingual/dual language education and second 

language acquisition, and share with you information about the 

progression of the program and expectations for the program at our 

school. There will be time for Questions & Answers as well! 
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